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What's been happening 
 

The Cup Day picnic in the park was again well 

attended and even the rain stayed away. One 
member with a name that might sound like 
Graeme Chalmers, made a pig of himself and 
had an almost clean sweep of the sweep by 
winning two firsts, two seconds and a third 
prize - but after all he did buy a lot of tickets. 
Thank you to everyone who supported the 
day. 
 

 
 

Our next social event will be our Christmas dinner on Friday Dec. 16th at the MGA. If you have not yet 

booked in, you're too late. 

 

Remembrance 

Day service on 

November 11th 
was also well 
supported by 
our members 
with the wreath 
being laid by 
Robert & Norm.  
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And the award goes 

to Charlie for 

making and 

arranging the work 

on the League of 

Nations board. 

and what about this magnificent collectable car, owned by one of our newest members - What is the car 

and who owns it...... that's up to you to find out by introducing yourself and asking some questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

On Sunday Dec 11
th

 in the Rosella Car 

Park, Braeside Park the Jaguar Car Club 
of Victoria (JCCV) will hold their 
Christmas Family Fun Day 
Both Kel Burgess and I are members of   
the DVMS and the JCCV. We will 
organize the event. 
I invite the guys and their families to come 
along on the day 

 
 
             Cheers, 
             Geoff Hergt 

 

 

 
No..... it's not an MG 
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Winner on c/b with 34 points –  

David Robinson 

Runner Up also with a score of 34 pts- 

Tony Coyle 

Third place with a score of 34.5 pts – 

Alan Rimington 

    Putting competition 

winner 

Jack De Zoete 

Winner nearest the pin  

Alan Rimington 

Raffle winner Ken Brown 

Picks out his own card 

Mike McKeon holes a great  

putt 

    

John Perry cruising 

around 
Neil Robinson in action Geoff Hergt on the tee Jim Gentle (so close Jim) 

 

D.V.M.S GOLF DAY 

SPONSORED BY 

BUNNINGS WAREHOUSE 

& 

SPRING PARK GOLF COURSE 

Hi fellow D.V.M.S Shedder’s and Golfers alike. 

We held our 5th golf day at Spring Park Golf Course on Thursday 17thNovember 2016; the 

weather was fantastic, and a great day was had by all. We had a record total of 15 players and 

2 caddies  participate with our major Sponsor Bunnings Warehouse again donating gift 

vouchers for both the winner and runner up. Congratulations and well done to all the prize 

winners. 

Our next golf day will be will be scheduled for some time around March 2017. 

Look forward to seeing you all then, and please help promote our golf day to your fellow 

members. 
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A great turnout Getting ready to Tee off Vaughan shows his style Glen Bolger hits a screamer 

    
Robert Bleazby in 

action 
Bill Argent on the tee The classic style of a winner John Perry poetry in motion 

    
A traffic jam on 

Springy Rd 
Jack chips from the rough WOW 9 birdies in a row Heading down the 6th hole 

    

Time to relax Have a drink And drown our sorrows 
Nice one Ken… 

Just a bit too late! 

 

 

The doctor told a women to take a blue tablet with water in the morning, the red tablet with water at lunch and the 

yellow one with water at dinner. 

"What's wrong with me?" she asked. 

"You're not drinking enough water.      ( Thanks Ron P ) 

 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL AGAIN IN MARCH 2017 AND HELP MAKE THE NEXT GOLF DAY BIGGER & BETTER 
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Did you see this in the park? 
 

 

 

This letter box is a one off, exclusive to 
Braeside Park and fabricated by John Bach 
and the welding guys. 

 

 
 

Another good reason not to park 
your car; ranger Des has warned 
us about the danger of trees in the 
park especially in windy 
conditions. 

 
 

Our last shed day for 2016 will be 

FRIDAY, December 23rd and we will 
be having a BBQ lunch with BYO 
drinks, hats, Santa suit and any 
other fun items you can think of to 
make a great day. If you really want 
to impress with present giving, 
anything for Dan Murphy's will be 
appreciated. 

 

And we will be back in action on 

Friday January 6th 2017 with no 
signs of a New Year's Eve hangover 
and ready for another fun filled year 
of Men's Shed. 

 

 

A boy runs in from school. "Dad!" he calls out. "I got a part in the school play - I'm playing 
a man who's been married for 25 years!" 
"Oh, bad luck, son," his father commiserates. "Don't worry. Maybe next time you'll get a 
speaking part."  
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The members of the Dingley Village Men's Shed 

again wish to express their appreciation to our 

wonderful local sponsors and generous donors. 

OUR LOCAL SPONSORS 

These local businesses have generously supported our fundraising efforts...  

We ask that you, the members support them in return. 

 

  

Bunnings Keysborough Bendigo Bank, Dingley Village 

  

Nova Pharmacy Dingley International Hotel 

  

Redwood Gardens Chinese Restaurant Melbourne Golf Academy 

  

Padre Pizzeria                Spring Park Golf Course 

 

 
Woolworths Dingley Village Ray White Dingley Village 

 

 
Officeworks Keysborough Independent Body Corporate Management 

 

World Destinations Travel Agent 
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OUR DONORS 
We are extremely grateful to the following businesses and organisations 

who have donated funds, materials and/or equipment 

 

  

Ferro Corporation Jetmaster 

  

Electrical Trade Union Dingley Village Community Association 

  

Lions Club of Dingley Village Country Women’s Association Dingley Village 

All Souls Opportunity 

Shop - Sandringham 
 

 Springvale Trade Centre 

 

 

Morgan’s Paint Spot  

 


